
 

 

Cesena, September 05, 2019                  PRESS RELEASE 
 

 
 

CFO AND CREDIT MANAGER NOMINATION 
 

 

 

Olidata SpA ("the Company") announces that, in line with the new Business Plan approved by the Board 

of Directors on August 23rd, also in order to express the first concrete results deriving from the signing 

of the two Letters of Intent of which the Company gave information in the press release of August 23rd, 

Mr. Giuseppe Basso is nominated as the new CFO and Credit Manager of the Company.     

 


